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Kenai Peninsula Borough
Solid Waste Department "

MEMORANDUM

TO: Charlie Pierce, Mayor

- THRU: John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director
_ LF
FROM: Lee Frey, Solid Waste Director
DATE: May 17, 2022

RE: Authorization to Award a Conftract for ITB22-050 Cenfral Peninsula
Landfill (CPL) Red Building Demalition

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received bids for the ITB22-050
Central Peninsula Landfill (CPL) Red Building Demolition. Bid packets were released on April 22,
2022, and the Invitation to Bid was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion on April 22, 2022,

The project consists of providing all labor, equipment and materials for the demolition and
disposal of the facility located at 47010 Sterling Highway, Soldotna, Alaska.

On the due date of May 10, 20211, six (6) bids were received and reviewed to ensure that all the
specifications and delivery schedules were met. The low bid of $15,924.00 was submitted by
Andrews and Sons LLC, PO Box 1034, Seward, Alaska 99664.

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account
number 411.32122.22DEM.43011.

[[ liv P 5/18/2022
Charlie Pierce, Mayor Date
FINANCE DEPARTMENT
FUNDS VERIFIED

Acct. No. 411.32122 22DEM 43011

Amount _$20.000.00
Ck
By [7.a8 Date: >/ 18/2022

NOTES:
NA
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